
From: Prítyi Marek <Marek.Prityi@enviro.gov.sk>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 10:15 AM 
To: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org> 
Cc: Kuchta Lukáš <Lukas.Kuchta@enviro.gov.sk> 
Subject: Decision VI/8i Slovakia - update  
 

Dear Ms. Marshall, 

first of all, let me wish you all the best in 2021.  

I would like to inform you that a legislative process has been initiated to remove the reference to 
the postal and telecommunication secrets from the provisions of the Atomic Act, as requested by 
the Committee in its Second Progress Review. 

https://www.slov-lex.sk/legislativne-procesy/-/SK/dokumenty/LP-2021-2 

As discussed before, I will keep you posted about further developments. At the moment, the 
proposal is open to comments from the public and other bodies of state administration in line with 
the rules of our legislative procedure. 

Best wishes 

Marek Prityi 
Department of International Relations │ Directorate for Environmental Policy, EU and International Relations 
Námestie Ľudovíta Štúra 35/1 │ 812 35 Bratislava │Slovak republic 
tel.: +4212 5956 2343 │ + 421 905 887 082 
  
e-mail: marek.prityi@enviro.gov.sk│www.minzp.sk 
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